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$1 Million Lottery Ticket Still Not Claimed

July 14, 2022
LITTLE ROCK — The Mega Millions® ticket worth $1 million from last Friday night’s drawing has still not
been claimed. The winning ticket was sold at Super 1 Foods, 2800 Hazel in Pine Bluff.

The winning numbers were 20, 36, 61, 62 and 69. The player matched the five white balls, but not the
Megaball® number 20.

Because this lottery prize is more than $500, it must be claimed at the Arkansas Scholarship Lottery’s
(ASL) Claim Center located at 124 W. Capitol Ave. in Little Rock either in person or by mail.

“We are aware of a claim on social media by an individual claiming to be the owner of the winning
ticket. However, we have not received a formal claim in our Claim Center, and we continue to urge all
players to check their tickets,” said Eric Hagler, ASL executive director. “Winners have 180 days from
the lottery game drawing date to claim their prize.”

Retailers receive a 1 percent commission from the sale of winning lottery products, which means the
Super 1 Foods in Pine Bluff will receive $10,000 in commission once the winner claims his prize.

The Mega Millions jackpot for tomorrow night’s drawing has climbed to $480 million.

About the Arkansas Scholarship Lottery

More than 92 cents of every dollar of ASL revenue goes to prizes, scholarships, retailer commissions
and other expenses in Arkansas. Since 2009, the lottery has raised more than $1.1 billion in proceeds
for scholarships. More than 675,000 college scholarships have been awarded to Arkansans. The
lottery has awarded more than $4 billion in prizes to players, about $352 million in retailer
commissions and provided more than $155 million in state and federal tax revenue.

Follow the Arkansas Scholarship Lottery on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. Visit
MyArkansaslLottery.com for more information on scholarships, winners, games, odds, promotions —
and to join The Club for free. To hear winning numbers, call the Winning Numbers Hotline at 501-682-
IWON (4966). To get help with problem gambling, contact the National Problem Gambling Helpline at
1-800-522-4700.
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